
Change

Sometimes, things change. We might move to a new class, have a

new teacher, or make new friends. This can feel a bit scary, but

it's okay. Change is something that happens all the time, and you've

handled it before!

In September, you will be in a new class within a new year

group. Your new class will feel just as familiar as your

old one pretty quickly. Remember, change is part of growing up, and

we can handle it together.


